Kenneth C. Blankenship August 9, 1994 Page 2

the Board meetings from the past year would also be tremendously useful in helping us to get acclimated.

Although none of the nominees are Trustees yet, it would be a great courtesy to us if we could get copies of the above documents. Of course, none of the requested information is confidential, so I don't suppose we have to be Trustees in order to receive it. In any event, your prompt co-operation will help to ensure not only that we begin our new relationship in a professional and cordial manner, but also that we can begin being productive and helpful more quickly. As we expect to begin our new terms just as the new school year begins, the need is especially critical if we are to be optimumly responsive to the faculty and students.

Cordially,

GOVER, STETSON & WILLIAMS, P.C.

Catherine Baker Stetson

CBS:cah

cc:

Barbera Blum
Woyneve Cassidy
LaDonna Harris
Loren Kieve
Chief Wilma Mankiller
Helen Pootoogooluk